g,
- .

| Ezig

| DOG WASTE

IS LITTER

SUBJECT TO
$1000 FINE : |



Help us protect our water and wildlife!

Rye Water District is experiencing issues with dog walkers leaving waste bags on the side of the road, primarily, near fire hydrants. This is a problem because the waste bags are often near the Rye Water District's routine sample tap for coliform and E.coli. Not only that, but small animals and birds often become ill or injured by ingesting plastic from the littered waste bags. Protect your neighborhood's water and wildlife by following town ordinances and carrying your waste with you.
Thank you for keeping our community safe!



Please Help Keep Our Water and Wildlife Safe




